Lau Ka Kin (7B)
Taxing time for poor families


Hong Kong’s economy is healthy at the moment. The government is hoping to implement a goods and services tax to raise revenues. But this tax will affect low-income families.


They will have to struggle to buy everyday items if they have to pay additional tax.


The government has said it will give low-income families subsidies to help them. I don’t think it will help.

I hope the government thoroughly considers all the consequences before it makes a decision. 
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